
Exclusive Equestrian Community 

Dear Stuart West Owners, 

Due lo an error in the mailing of the notice for our annual meeting, our association attorney has 
advised the board of directors that the election process needs lo be restarted. Sometime in the next l 0 
days, you will receive a notice of the rescheduled meeting date. This meeting will be held at least 60 
days after that notice. Any eligible person who wishes to run for a director position will need to submit a 
new intent to run form which will be included in the mailing along with instructions for how to submit 
the form and resume. The board appreciates your patience as we work through this transition to our 
new management company. 

Our new management company, Watson Association Management, is compiling a database of email 
addresses as a primary method of communicating important community information such as the above 
notice. You can help by completing the form below and returning it to the guard house or mailing to: 

Watson Association Management 
430 NW Lake Whitney Place 
Port St. Lucie, FL 34986 

With warmest regards, 

The Board of Directors of Stuart West POA 

Thank you so much for your help/ 
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URGENT 
ALL of this information is VITAL to our ability to communicate with you! 
Please complete this form and return to the guard house or mail to Watson Association 

Management. 

Name _______________ _ Billing Address _______________ _ 

Property Address ___________ _ 
Phone Number 

-------------

Email ___________________ _ Mob i I e Number 
-------------

This information will NOT be shored and is only for official association communications 


